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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Strect e P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001
Fax: (321) 264-6972
Kimberly.Powell @ brevardclerk.us

November 12, 2020

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Eden Bentley, County Attorney

RE:  ltem L.3., Clarification of Previous Board Action for the CARES Act Funding to Reimburse
Public Safety Personnel Expenditures, with Such Reimbursed Funds Transferred into the
Public Safety Fund for District 3 and District 5 Allotment

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on November 10, 2020, clarified the
previous Board action from the November 5, 2020, Workshop by approving District 3 and
District 5 Commissioners direct their respective allotment of $5 million, each, in CARES Act
funding to be spent as a reimbursement to payroll and benefits for public safety personnel
expenses with such reimbursed funds being transferred to the Public Safety Fund.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board
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cc: County Manager
Finance
Budget

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



